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June 21, 2021 
 
Hortencia Armendariz, President 
Calexico Rotary Club 
 
 
Dear Hortencia, 
 
On behalf of the Cancer Resource Center of the Desert , I would like to thank the Calexico 

Rotary Club for providing $1,000 for our cancer patients who are receiving cancer treatment 

out of county between 07/01/2020 through 12/22/2020.  These funds were used to support 

their transportation, meals, and lodging needs.  

CRCD is most appreciative of the monies donated by your organization for our children and 

adults with cancer living in Calexico. 

Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to reach me at (760) 353-6571 

or email me at hpalomino@crcdinc.org 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Helen Palomino, CEO 
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